Address: 425 Hume Hwy YAGOONA 2199 Phone: 9790 3562 Fax: 9796 1544

Email: yagoona-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: https://vagoona-p.schools.nsw.gov.au.

Principal: Ms Meaghan Wilson

17th March 2022

Dear Parents and Caregivers

## Harmony Day Tuesday 22st March 2022

- Due to the current situation, Harmony Day will be different to previous years. To align
  with current health advice and guidelines, unfortunately, parents and external visitors
  will not be allowed to attend Harmony Day.
- To show support for cultural diversity, students can wear their traditional costumes, or orange. We ask that students bring in a gold coin, which will be donated to the Refugee Council of Australia, in support of the settlement of our most recent intake of Afghani refugees.
- Students will participate in a colouring competition in celebration of Harmony Day.
   Selected works from each grade will be displayed in the hall to form a school mural.
- Students will participate in age appropriate Harmony Day activities.
- Photos will be taken of students during the day and placed on class Dojo and our Facebook page.



MARCH 2022

Meaghan Wilson Principal **Harmony Day Team**